Presentation of the candidate
Name:

Tove Sundgren
Work location: 
IPV, NMBU.
Yara Norway

Position: 

PhD-Student
Education:  
2010 – 2012

MSc in Plant Science, Norwegian University of Life Sciences (UMB)

2007 – 2010

BSc in Plant Science, Norwegian University of Life Sciences (UMB)

Work experience: 
2015- present
Yara Norway, Crop Nutrition Segment, BU North & East Europe




Agronomist (40% position)

2014 – present
The Norwegian University of Life Sciences (NMBU)




PhD-Student (60% position)

2012 – 2014

Norwegian Institute for Agricultural and Environmental Research




Research officer

2010 – 2012

Norwegian Institute for Agricultural and Environmental Research




Research assistant

Organizational experience / advice / controls etc. Relevant appointments and / or management experience: 

Chair of the student committee at IPM (department of plant and environmental science, UMB) in 2011. 

Student representative at the department board in 2011.

Chair of the Yara Scholarship committee (2015-present)
Why do you want to be member of the Board?
The merge of IHA and IPV will make Faculty of Bioscience an institution with much impact on education and research within agriculture. Hence, the functionality and academic direction of the faculty will influence agriculture in the future. My great interest in agriculture is my main motivation of wanting to become a faculty board member. I believe that the faculty’s prosperity is important for a sustainable and robust agriculture and I wish to contribute to this. 
What do you see as the main challenges for the board?
Two separate departments needs to become one faculty. To ensure rapid and sustainable progress I believe we need to establish a common platform and opportunities to interact. The faculty board plays an important role in creating opportunities for collaboration and exchange between students and staff. Students must be ensured relevant and high-quality education. Research at the faculty needs to have high standards and be internationally competitive. Good communication and transparency are likely key for a successful merge as well as a positive start for the faculty. 

